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April 24, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2357:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which extends provisions relating to contempt of
court by corporations to other entities that are not natural persons, such as partnerships and LLCs.

Apparently existing law does not authorize a judge to impose a contempt of court penalty upon a
manager of such other entities.
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